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CONSUMER ALERT 

SUMMERLIN ENERGY’S LICENSE SUMMARILY SUSPENDED 
 

HENDERSON, Nev. – The Nevada State Contractors Board is issuing a Consumer Alert to notify the public 

that Summerlin Energy Las Vegas, LLC’s contractor’s licenses (#78570 and #78571) have been summarily 

suspended effective Feb. 3, 2016, after a significant number of complaints have been received from 

homeowners as well as a couple money owing complaints from vendors engaged in active contracts with the 

company.   

 

Any homeowner who has concerns with their contracts or the work to be performed, including, but not limited 

to, being notified of a lien placed on their property by a supplier/vendor due to lack of payment from 

Summerlin Energy or where payments have been made to Summerlin Energy, but no product has been 

installed, may fill out a Licensed Contractor Complaint Form on the Board’s website.  You may also contact the 

Board directly at (702) 486-1165 to receive further instruction or assistance with the complaint form. 

 

A summary suspension prohibits a contractor from entering into a contract or bidding a project beyond the 

date the suspension is issued.   

 

The Board encourages anyone looking to have work performed on their home to always verify a contractor’s 

license number on the Board’s website or contact the Board directly at (702) 486-1100 before signing a 

contract.  Homeowners who hire licensed contractors receive the Board’s full protections should something go 

wrong during the course of a project, and may be eligible for the Board’s Residential Recovery Fund, which can 

award up to $35,000 in financial recourse to damaged homeowners. 
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Visit our website:  www.nscb.nv.gov   
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